
 
 

 

Want to own your land and 
protect it too? 

 Join us for a walk to learn why a Conservation Restriction might be 
perfect for you. 

By selling or donating a Conservation Restriction on your 
property, you can continue to live on the land, leave it to your 
heirs, or even sell it to others, and the land will remain 
protected from development. 

To learn more, join us for:  

A Walk at Rattlesnake Hill and 
Philips Land 

Sunday, August 4, 2019   •   1:00 to 3:00 p.m. 
End of Old Sugar Road   •   Bolton, MA 

 
Local experts will explain how Conservation Restrictions work and their long-term 
benefits: 

 Betsy Taylor-Kennedy, former Board Member, Bolton Conservation Trust 

 Christa Collins, Director of Land Protection, Sudbury Valley Trustees 

 Kristin O’Brien, Land Steward, Sudbury Valley Trustees 

The walk is open to residents of all towns. Bring water, bug spray, sun screen, and 
sturdy shoes in case of mud. 
 
For More Information: 

 Town of Bolton Conservation Commission website: www.townofbolton.com  
(look under Your Government…Conservation Commission). 

 Contact Sara Amish, 978-443-5588, ext. 138, or SAmish@SVTweb.org 

“A Walk at Rattlesnake Hill” is part of the “Managing  and Protecting Our Farms, Forests, and Open 
Spaces”  workshop series presented by Bolton Agricultural Commission, Bolton Conservation 
Commission, Bolton Conservation Trust, and Sudbury Valley Trustees.  
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